
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4 April 2019 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request 
 
I refer to your e-mail of 15 March 2019 to the Jenny Lapham, Governance Support Officer, 
refining your request for information as:  

In reply to the attached letter, to refine my request. I would request the following. In 2009 a Notice of 
Requirement was issued for Riccarton Road. I believe at that time the council had tests done on the 
construction of Riccarton Road West. These were carried out by drilling holes along Riccarton Road 
West. I would request access to all the data that was recorded during the drilling operation. 

Please find attached the details held on file for construction work completed in 2006 in regard 
to the testing completed on pavement layers and surface materials.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Lauren McDonald 
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council 
 
 
Encl 
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